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Please do everything possible and necessary to 1. Keep the pool open and 2. Assess its needs for the next 50 years.

The west side of Orangeville is a town unto itself with little to no real connection to the rest. Closing either pool
would prioritize the convenience and privilege of one group over the other. Ghettoizing the eastern half of
Orangeville would be horribly unfair and inappropriate. For whatever reason, this town was developed in two nodes
and now must have the courage and fortitude to service both appropriately. Our wonderful town drew many people
here, don’t abandon your responsibility to its residents just because it’s easier. Do the right thing by the children,
seniors, low-income and other marginalized residents by properly maintaining and improving the infrastructure they
rely on.

"The world is a book and those who do not travel read only one page."



